

## Antique Bottle Club of Northern Illinois Pick & Probe Newsletter



March 2023

Volume 48

Number 3

President: Dan Puzzo Secretary: John Puzzo Newsletter: Greg Schueneman Show Chairman: John Panek

Vice President: John Panek Treasurer: Greg Schueneman Photographer: Jim Koutsoures

The next meeting will be Wednesday April 5, 2023 at 7:30 pm in the Antioch Senior Center.

March meeting was called to order at 7:31 with 11 members present.

Our newest member, Stacy Vogt volunteered to be our acting Secretary standing in for John Puzzo.

**Show Report:** Milwaukee Show held in Waukesha was well attended with lots of stuff on tables. Jim and Jody Hall were there showing/selling. John Pastor is consigning the late John Wilsons estate which includes a Anna Pottery pig.

Show chairman John Panek announced there will be no A.B.C.N.I. Show in the spring. We will team up with Zurko Promotions for a show in November at the Lake County Fairgrounds and Dupage County Fairgrounds.



Show and Tell: John Panek showed a Birk Bros crown, a Prima crown by Streeter Bottle and Glass Co, a apple/aqua crown by Columbus Brewing Chicago and a Rule Bros crown with a floral emboss on the front. Jim Koutsoures showed a pumpkin seed flask with a replica label. Dan Puzzo showed a Hamlins Wizzard Oil and a Hamlins Blood & Liver Pill bottle/flask. John Puzzo showed many unused bottle labels and old photos from box lots he purchased. Pete Peterson showed some blob tops 2 of which he will keep, a green Paul Pohl, a aerated soda water cobalt bottle plus many other bottles. Dick Shroeder showed a fantastic advertising tray. Barna Bencs showed a photo of a Dodge Bros sign from Kenosha which was up for auction.

Pete Peterson will give the presentation for April.

We have started our monthly bottle raffle for the benefit of the Club. Bring a bottle or two to donate to this worthy cause.



